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	 Hornsey Bowls Club Ltd

 Rectory Gardens London N8 7PJ   
 Secretary

 16 Dorset Road London N22 7SL

Tel 0208 829 0331/08954 398228

Email: secretaryhbcl@gmail.com





FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL CLUB MEMBERS                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



       


ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 2018
We are having the AGM at the Clubhouse on Saturday 17th November commencing at 2.30p.m.

Please make every effort to attend as this is an important event in the bowling year.  If you cannot, please send your apologies either in writing or by telephone, or email, at the above number at least 2 days before the Meeting.
If you have any business to be considered at the AGM please send this in writing to the Honorary Secretary at least 14 days prior to the Meeting.

Yours sincerely
Alan Kelson

Secretary

